
 

Memorandum 

To:              Captains - Wanda, Elouera, North Cronulla, Cronulla 

From:  Area Lifesaving Supervisor, Michael Byrne 

Deputy Director of Lifesaving, Joel Wiseman 

CC: Director of Lifesaving, Bate Bay Club Presidents, Branch President 

Date:  7th March 2016 

Pages: 1 

Subject:  Bate Bay Lifesaving Meeting March 2016 

 

Dear Bate Bay Area Club Captains 

Following the Branch February Lifesaving & Education Committee meeting, we will 

be holding an area lifesaving meeting to update your clubs on some important 

lifesaving points for the remainder of the season. 

This meeting will be held at Saturday 19th March  9am to 10.30 am at Elouera SLSC. 

Club Captains are invited to speak and report on the status of their clubs lifesaving 

area and discuss any challenges your clubs may be facing with Sydney Branch.   

This meeting is open to all Bate Bay lifesaving teams, so please ensure your Clubs 

are well represented - ie your Vice Captain and any Patrol Captains are welcome 

to attend. 

RSVP your attendance to the Branch Office by COB 17/3/2016  

lifesaving@surflifesavingsydney.com.au 

 

Regards 

Michael Byrne     Joel Wiseman 

Area Lifesaving Supervisor Bate Bay  Deputy Director of Lifesaving  & Education 
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